We wanted to let you know during the past week, District officials began meeting with Black Hawk County health department and hospital staff to address the potential impact and our District's response to Coronavirus (COVID-19). We will continue to collaborate regularly. 
At this time, we are encouraging the same health and safety measures you would take for other sicknesses. Standard methods of cleaning and prevention are effective against the coronavirus. Prevention of COVID-19 is the same as that for other respiratory illnesses (like flu). It's most important to remember the 3 "Cs" of prevention:
         Cover your coughs and sneezes with a tissue or your upper arm/elbow.
         Clean your hands frequently with soap and water (multiple times each day, especially before eating or touching your face).
         Contain germs by staying home when ill.
For up-to-date information, including the most recent travel advisories and recommendations, please click on this link from the Centers for Disease Control:
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html  
You can also check out the Iowa Department of Public Health’s Frequently Asked Questions for Schools:
https://idph.iowa.gov/Portals/1/userfiles/79/COVID-19/COVID-19%20Schools%20Guidance%202-18-20%20.pdf
We will continue to be in contact with health officials and will provide updates as warranted.
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